
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 
COVID-19 UPDATE  
Kevin Ahmadi, Oak Hammock CEO 
Hello, Oak Hammock community. 

The number of positive COVID-19 cases on our campus continues to remain low. On Monday, an 
Assisted Living resident tested positive and as a result, all AL residents were tested, revealing a 
second positive resident in AL. We are thankful we have an efficient process in place to discover 
any positive results among residents or staff.  

Confirmed COVID-19 Case Count  

• As of this afternoon, we have a total confirmed number of 5 positive cases, with additional 
tests under review.  

• Of the confirmed positive individuals, 3 are staff members, and 2 are AL residents. All are 
isolating.  

• Of the confirmed cases among staff, 1 of those employees works in Skilled Nursing, 1 
works in AL, and 1 is a contracted employee. 

• None of these individuals have required hospitalization.  

Dining Services Update 

• Tomorrow, Wednesday, February 9, we will reopen one of the main dining rooms during 
regular hours for sit-down service at a reduced capacity with social distancing measures in 
place.  

o Breakfast begins at 7 a.m. 
o Lunch service is 11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m., every day. 
o Dinner service is from 5 - 7 p.m. Monday through Thursday, from 5 - 8 p.m. on 

Friday and Saturday and from 5 - 7 p.m. on Sunday. 
• We are unable to open both main dining rooms and the Grill Room at this time due to 

staffing constraints. 
• Delivery and take-out options are still available. Remember, for breakfast, delivery is not 

available, but pick-up is available after 7 a.m.  
• Catering and events in the private dining rooms are not available at this time. 

Remain Vigilant  



Alachua County continues to rate high for COVID-19 positive cases at 25.7%. While Oak 
Hammock’s numbers are low, we should remain vigilant about the basic and most important 
means recommended to stay safe. 

• We are asking that you keep any guests out of common areas, such as the lobbies and the 
fitness center.  

• Remember to wear a tight-fitting mask when outside of your home. 
• Wash hands frequently throughout the day.  

If you have any questions about quarantine restrictions, call Lis Cherr, M.S./R.N., at 352-672-
0324. Other questions? Call 352-548-1195 or email OHalert@oakhammock.org. 

Again, thank you to everyone for adhering to specific guidelines placed upon certain areas of our 
operations. This is working to keep us safer, as seen by the consistency of low case numbers. 

Thank you, 

Kevin Ahmadi 
Kevin Ahmadi 
CEO, Oak Hammock at the University of Florida 
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